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        27 October 2024 

 

Dear SAGTA member 

 

The Southern African Geography Teachers’ Association has in place a reciprocal 

membership programme with the American Association of Geographers (AAG).  This 

agreement gives SAGTA members the opportunity to join the AAG.  As a member of 

AAG you will, amongst other things, have access to their tremendous resources and 

you will be part of the global geographical society. 

  

As from 1 October 2024 all paid-up members of SAGTA must activate membership 

of AAG (American Association of Geographers) as the database updates will no 

longer be done as it is very onerous.  It is therefore up to every SAGTA member to 

join / renew membership of AAG at no cost. All paid-up members of SAGTA will be 

receiving a coupon code that must be used to activate this membership.   

 

SAGTA will receive a monthly statement showing which SAGTA members have 

activated their AAG membership and therefore non-SAGTA members will not be 

able to benefit from membership of the AAG. 

 

Please be on the lookout for the communication on this coupon code. 

 

Regards 

ZPL Shabalala: Chairperson 
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